Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19
Gilgandra NSW 2827
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-2043 Fax: (02) 6847-2304

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 22 June, Gumnuts are running a Cake Pop stall at school as part of the SRC Cancer Fundraiser. All cake pops are selling for \$1 each and students will need money if they wish to purchase one. We will be making the cake pops on Monday the 21June and everything for cooking will be supplied.

Gumnut's class party will also be held on Monday 21 June. Our class party will be a technology day. Students are permitted to bring their own technology for the day and use these devices in between making the cake pops.

Devices will be locked in a cupboard during recess, lunch and when not in use. Students without their own devices will be able to use school laptops. Students may also bring party food to share in the afternoon session.

If there are any questions, please contact me at school 02 68472043

Brenda-Maree Yager Class Teacher